
Broadmayne First School Newsletter
Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful

The value we are looking at this half term is Generosity .  Our HeartSmart focus is: Get HeartSmart!

12th September 2022
Autumn 2022 Newsletter 2

Things to remember:
● Years 3 and 4 Meet The Staff meetings 2.45pm today
● Years 1 and 2 Meet the Staff meetings 2.45 Wednesday 14th
● FABS have their Welcome meeting at 7.30pm this Tuesday evening at The Black Dog (the pub on the

left as you come into the village from the Warmwell direction)

There is still time to book the following clubs- if you have concerns around payments please do contact the
school office -in particular,  if your child is in receipt of free school meals there may well be help available.
GARDENING CLUB
GIRL’S FOOTBALL
KWIK CRICKET

Dear Parents and Carers,

The weather last week certainly seemed to decide to jump straight into autumn - it got quite exhausting at
times dodging the rain, although it definitely helped keep us all fit!
On that note, please ensure your child has a suitable coat in school at all times, as the wet weather does not
mean we will not go out to play, and at this time of year showers can arrive unexpectedly!  Please do ensure it
is named - at the end of last year we ended up with several good quality coats we were never able to match
with their owners.

Bank Holiday - Monday 19th September
You may have already heard that next Monday, the 19th September, has been set as the date for the Queen's
state funeral.  On this day the school will be closed to allow staff and children the opportunity to pay their
respects.

Class Assemblies
The following dates have been agreed for class assemblies, to which parents and carers are cordially invited to
attend:
Year 4 Thursday 10th November at 9.15am
Year 3 Thursday 9th February at 9.15am
Year 2 Thursday 8th June at 9.15am
Year 1 Wednesday 22nd February at 9.15am
Reception Wednesday 22nd March at 9.15am

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqnzYytvaFo_rh-KDHxPjg-6S-Y6NcBk6y5NnjTV9XEvDyGQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHtMyxYaO_KIK93zv4z7UYK334cTjkEiQoQq6I9Sx0N9-nEQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdorUK0op7aQQlDWUCtJnGO-l42F46F9vPlrWc1Qd1sHdTCUw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Parking
We have been contacted by local residents who are concerned about the parking around the school at drop off
and pick up times, particularly around the top of Spring Gardens.  Inconsiderate parking can be dangerous for
road users and pedestrians alike, and we ask all our families to be mindful of this when coming to school.
Please do not block lines of sight for exiting roads, or park across pavements or driveways.  Please also be
careful if you are reversing into a space - the rear end of vehicles can travel quite far onto the pavement and
this can be very dangerous for our children.  We know that parking is difficult at certain times of the day, but we
need to work with our neighbours to keep everyone safe.

School Attendance
It is worth noting that the Department for Education is focussing very closely on attendance this year.  We will
shortly be sharing with you the agreed DASP attendance statement, but in the meantime we would like to
remind you of the importance of regular attendance, on time each day, for all our children.  This is essential for
our pupils to get the most of their school experience at Broadmayne, including their attainment, wellbeing, and
wider life chances

FABS
A huge thank you to the volunteers who gave up part of their weekend to ready the pool for its winter sleep,
and who put together the lovely benches and tables which are going to be used in the playground this autumn!
The children will get lots of use out of them, and are so appreciative of the generosity of everyone who has
helped out ( being generous is a value we are currently looking at in school!)

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Collings

Calendar Dates Autumn Term 2022
Date Time Event

SEPTEMBER 2022

Monday 12th 2.45pm Year 3 and 4 meet the team meetings

Tuesday 13th 7.30pm - The Black
Dog

FABS planning and welcome meeting - all welcome

Wednesday 14th 2.45pm Year 1 and 2 meet the team meetings

Monday 19th Bank Holiday - school closed for the Queen’s funeral

Tuesday 27th 5.30pm Full Governing Board meeting

Wednesday 28th 2.45pm Parent Workshop - Phonics - Reception/KS1 parents/carers

Thursday 29th 7.30pm - at school FABS AGM

OCTOBER 2022

Tuesday 4th 9am Read with a friend or relative



Week beg. Monday 10th Parent/teacher meetings - staff will contact you with details
nearer the time.

Monday 10th 9.15am Parent Workshop - mental health

Monday 17th - Friday 21st Festivals and Food Week

Wednesday 19th 9.30am Harvest festival assembly

Thursday 20th LAST DAY OF
AUTUMN 1

Friday 21st INSET

Mon 24th - Fri 28th HALF TERM

Monday 31st INSET

NOVEMBER

Tuesday 1st START OF SECOND HALF OF AUTUMN TERM
Individual photos plus family photos after school

Wednesday 9th 2.45pm Maths workshop for all parents

Thursday 10th 9.15am Year 4 Class Assembly

Friday 11th Remembrance Day

Monday 14th - Friday 18th Safe and Healthy Me Week (including Anti-Bullying Week)

Wednesday 23rd 2.30pm Read with a friend or relative

DECEMBER

Monday 5th Flu immunisations

Friday 9th Dress for Christmas Day

Nativity Dress Rehearsal

Monday 12th 2pm
5.30pm

Nativity

Tuesday 13th 5.30pm Nativity

Wednesday 14th LFL Christmas Lunch

Thursday 15th 4.30pm Carols by candlelight

Friday 16th Christmas Party Day

School finishes at 2.30pm

LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM




